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April 2, 2020

Dear A.B. Day Family,

I hope that you and your family are staying healthy and safe. As you know, the School District of Philadelphia will remain closed indefinitely.  The District has made available optional Learning Guides for students in grades K-12.  In addition, the District has launched a plan for digital learning opportunities that promote equitable access for students by allowing them to borrow a Chromebook if needed. Teachers will be available to support and provide supplementary materials in Google Classroom. Below is a website outlining the District’s resources.

https://www.philasd.org/curriculum/home/supplemental-resources/. 

Staff will be at A.B. Day lending out Chromebooks on Monday, April 6th, 9:30 AM-12:00 PM.  Parents please ensure you have photo ID.  Students will not be permitted to pick-up Chromebooks.
If the Chromebook and charger are not returned to school in the condition it was distributed, parent will be legally and financially responsible to the District for the replacement of the Chromebook.

If you or anyone in your household is feeling sick, please do not report.  
Thank you for your continued support.

Principal White

